



26 October 2015

The Head Teacher Mowbray First School Stakeford Lane Guide Post Choppington Northumberland NE625HQ

Dear Head Teacher

I am writing on behalf of the Wansbeck Valley Food Bank to thank you for your generous Harvest donation to the Food Bank. Please thank all the staff, parents and teachers for all the food they so kindly gave.

The Food Bank continues to see a rising demand for their services and to respond to this need we are now open 5 days a week in both Morpeth and Ashington as well as having our own dedicated van for deliveries.

Rest assured that your donation will be used effectively to help people who find themselves in a crisis situation.

Thank You

Yours sincerely

Linda Fugill

Project Coordinator

Lenda M. Fugill

Helping People in Crisis in the Wansbeck Valley